
 
 

‘FYI’ NEWSLETTER FEEDBACK SURVEY | JANUARY / FEBRUARY 2020 
 

1. How useful would you rate ‘FYI’? (Please highlight or underline your response.) 
 

Very useful | Somewhat useful | Not useful | Don’t use / read 
 
 
2. How much more do you feel aware of what is happening in the southern trust 

area, as a result of receiving ‘FYI’? (Please highlight or underline your response.) 
 

Very much | Somewhat | No difference | Less aware 
 
 
3. Who do you share ‘FYI’ with (e.g. work colleagues, families, friends, existing 

mailings lists)? 
 
 
4. Roughly how many people would you regularly share ‘FYI’ with (colleagues, 

friends, family, organisations, etc.)? 
 
 
5. If you have advertised in ‘FYI’ in the last year, have you had increased attendance 

/ participation as a result? (Please give specific details, if applicable, e.g. 
programme / event details and approx. nos.) 

 
 
6. Have you ever attended an event or participated in a programme which you saw 

advertised in ‘FYI’? (Please provide further details, if ‘Yes’.) 
 
 
7. Can you suggest any changes and/or additions, for future ‘FYI’ issues?  
 
 
8. Have you any other feedback which you wish to give on ‘FYI’? 

 
 
 

 

Please return completed surveys to localityplanning@ci-ni.org.uk. 
 

Thank you, in advance, for your feedback. It is much appreciated. 
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